
WINTER RECITAL
PMMs winter recital is confirm, so save the date: Saturday December 2!

We will welcome ALL students and their families to join us for our winter recital
at the Cambrian Hall on Saturday Dec 2. Sign-Up sheets will be in the main hall
at the studio. 2 Recitals Times: 4:00-5:30m & 6:00-7:15pm

November Events

Kiwanis 2024 Info Night

Remembrance Day

NOVEMBER 2023 AT...NOVEMBER 2023 AT...

Please note, we will be OPEN on
Saturday November 11, for
Remembrance Day stat holiday. 

Lessons are scheduled as normal
for the weekend, including
Monday Nov 13th

Kiwanis is a great chance to perform
and receive adjudicated feedback
right after. We are hosting two free
info sessions this month for interested
performers. Instruments include: voice,
piano, guitar, trumpet, and violin
Nov 24th (7:30) and 25th (7pm)

Heavy Metal Singing Drop-In
Our ever popular group
karaoke party of metal tunes!

Friday Nov 10th
Doors @ 7:30, Singing @ 8pm

Sing-A-Long Night
We get the band back together
for a night of fun-to-sing and
easy to play covers. Bring your
voices and instruments!

Friday Nov 17th
Doors @ 7:30, Singing @ 8pm

Both events are Pay What You Can
Join our Discord for more updates!

Pleasant Mountain
Music
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https://discord.gg/NZG82E98fE


Billing Changes

About Us

@pleasantmountainmusic
www.pleasantmountainmusic.ca

778-872-8422
inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

Halloween Party
Recap

Thanks to everyone who came to
our Karaoke Musical Theatre

Halloween Party. It was a blast!
We’re going to start having

monthly Musical Theatre Drop-ins
starting Sunday Nov 19th at 4pm. 

Private Lessons
We offer private one-on-one
lessons on the following
instruments, in the following
subjects:

Acoustic Guitar
Bass Guitar
Drums
Electric Guitar
Handpan
Harmony/History
Ukulele / Mandolin
Percussion
Piano
Trumpet
Violin
Voice

We have updated our billing and
invoice flow to adjust for the errors
that some of you found on your
October Invoices.

We have been trialling auto-billing
on the 1st of each month, but after
6 months of testing, it’s decidedly
not enough time to catch any
schedule changes or errors before
invoices get sent out. We’ve now
adjusted our billing window to be
the 4th or the 5th of each month.

We still bill up-front at the
beginning of each month for
lessons, to ensure instructors
receive their commissions by month
end, but any overpayments will
always be credited towards the
next months’ invoice.

Our apologies for any confusion
last month. We thank our students
and parents for their diligence in
catching Invoice discrepancies. We
hope this new process will avoid
future incidences like that in Oct.
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